
 
 

COVID-19 INFORMATION  
CREA HOTELS 

 

Our highest priority to welcome guests back to Crea Hoteles is to do it in the safest way possible, 

taking into account their well-being. 

At Crea Hoteles our target is to take care of people. In addition to training the entire work team, 

following the indications of our advisory team, we have adapted our prevention and hygiene 

processes, complying at all times with current regulations of the authorities. Provide the safest 

possible environments for our guests, employees and collaborators in all our hotels is always a 

main priority for CREA hotels. 

We are committed to responsible travel while remaining vigilant and following the procedures 

and protocols recommended by the World Health Organization (WHO), the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC), other leading organizations and experts, as well as the local and 

government requirements and guidelines. 

The safety and cleaning procedures implemented in each of the hotels can be adapted to local 

practices, government requirements and guidelines, and the location of the hotel. 

 

Opening of hotels 

We have adapted our hotel operations to the safety and hygiene protocols established as a 

result of Covid-19. To make a reservation, check the availability of any of our establishments in 

the search engine on our website (https://www.crea-hoteles.com). We hope to see you soon! 


